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St George’s Guildhall
• Draft Expression of Interest has been circulated.
• Consultation now taking place on draft EOI, including 

National Trust, The Shakespeare Guildhall Trust.
• Informal advice from NHLF has stressed the importance 

of NT being key stakeholders
• Meeting arranged with the National Trust for 19 

November
• EOI to be submitted by December.  NHLF respond within 

20 working days.
















